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34 So. Chestnut St., New Paltz, NY 12561 Tel. 845-255-5635 Å FAX 845-255-5679 

Web Site:  www.stjosephnewpaltz.org      Å      Email:   stjoenp@stjosephnewpaltz.org 

Parish Office Hours: Mon-Thurs 9:30-4:00  Fri. 9:30-1:00 

 
Eucharist 
 Saturday  5:00 pm 

 Sunday  8:00, 9:30, 11:30 am 

 Weekdays 9:00 am 
    Holy Day of Obligation:  see bulletin for Mass times 
 

Baptism 
Baptisms are on the fir st Sunday of the month at 1:00 pm. It is the law of the 
N.Y. Archdiocese that infants may only be baptized after the parents  have 
attended an ñInstructions on Baptismò. Please call the Parish Office for 
information. 
 

Reconciliation 
Saturday 3:30 to 4:30 pm and by appointment 
One may request the Sacrament of Reconciliation at the Parish Office on any day. 
 

Marriage 

 Individual arrangements are to be made at the Parish Office as soon as possible   
and no less than six (6) months before the date of the intended wedding. Time for 
church instruction and preparation are required by Church law. 
 

Anointing of the Sick 

Call the Parish Office at any time. This sacrament  is administered to those who 

are seriously ill due to sickness or age. 
 

Ministry  to the Homebound 
 The Eucharist  will  be brought to the home of any person permanently  or 
temporaril y homebound. Please contact the Parish Office. 
 

R.C.I.A. (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults)  

     7-9 pm Mondays  -  Parish Center 
 

Rosary 

Recited each day in Church after daily Mass. 

 

Holy Hour  

First Friday of the month 7:00-8:00 

Served by 

 

Fr.  Salvatore Cordaro, O.F.M., Cap.     Pastor 

Fr. Ernest Bedard, O.F.M.,Cap.             Parochial Vicar 
In Residence: 
Fr.  Raphael Iannone, O.F.M., Cap.     
Br. Timothy Jones, O.F.M., Cap.              Chaplain-Lincoln Hall 

 

 

St. Joseph Religious Education Program 
       Sr.  Philomena Fleck O.S.B.      Director of Religious Education 

Tel. 845-255-0237  Å email: 16religiouseducation@gmail.com 

 

 

Monday 

RCIA adapted for Children 6:30-8:00 PM                 Church Hall 

RCIA adapted for Teens  6:30-8:00 PM             Parish Center 

 

Tuesday 

Grade 5                3:30 to 5:00 PM               Parish Center  

Grade 6   2:45 to 4:15 PM               Parish Center  

Grades 1  -  6   6:00 to 7:30 PM               Parish Center 

 

Wednesday 

Grades 1-6  6:00 to 7:30 PM               Parish Center 

 

Thursday 

Grades 1 & 2  4:30 to 6:00 PM             Parish Center 

 

Sunday     

Pre-K, Kindergarten  9:30 to 10:30 AM            Parish Center 

(4 yrs. old by Sept. 1st) and Kindergarten 

Grades 1 - 6   10:45 to 12:15 AM          Parish Center 

St. Joseph Church  
A Ministry of the Capuchin Franciscan Friars, Province of St. Mary (New York/New England ) 



CATHOLICS INVITE CATHOLICS:   

ñCome to Mass in the Lordôs house on the Lordôs day.ò 

 

         Second Sunday in  
      Ordinary Time 

 
EVENTS OF THE WEEK: January 14-21, 2017 

 

14 Sun Second Collection: Capital Improvement 

Religious Education- 9:30-12:15 ï Center 

  Youth Group Meeting-7:00- Hall 

15          Mon Food Pantry- 11:00-12:00- Hall 

  RCIA for Teens- 6:30- Center 

  RCIA for Children- 6:30- Hall 

  RCIA for Adults- 7:00- Center  

16          Tues  Food Pantry- 11:00-12:00- Hall 

  Religious Education- 2:45-5:00; 6:00-7:30-   

  Center 

17            Wed      By Women For Women- 9:45- Center 

Robert Doucette Prayer Shawl Ministry- 10:00- 

 Center 

Religious Education- 6:00-7:30- Center 

Food Pantry- 11:00 ï 12:00- Hall 

18 Thurs  Senior Social- 12:00- Hall 

Religious Education- 4:30-6:00- Center 

19 Fri Food Pantry- 11:00 ï 12:00- Hall  

20 Sat Second Collection: Fuel Expense 

  Columbiettes Penny Socialï Doors open 11 am 

  calling 12:30   

21 Sun Second Collection: Fuel Expense 

Religious Education- 9:30-12:15 ï Center 

Penny Social Snow Dateðdoors open 1pm 

 calling 2pm 

   Youth Group Meeting-7:00- Hall 

Future Events:  

 

FUNERALS AT ST. JOSEPHôS:  

SAVE THE DATE - The Knights of Columbus and the 

Columbiettes will once again be having their ñLost Vegas Nightò 

on the evening of Saturday, February 17.  More information to 

come but please save the date.  Youôll have a great time!  

 

C A T H O L I C  G R A N D P A R E N T S 

ASSOCIATIONï Next meeting will be on 

January 30 at 9:45 am in the Church Hall. 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION SERIES - During the season of 

Lent, we will be offering a six-week adult faith formation series 

called ñLonging for the Holyò.  The series is meant to help the 

participants to explore how the essential elements of our faith- 

such as the Incarnation, Eucharist, the Paschal Mystery- affect our 

relationship with God and how we live our lives as people of 

faith.  More information to come soon but we hope that you will 

be able to participate in this wonderful opportunity to deepen and 

enrich our spirituality and be able to discuss our faith with our 

fellow parishioners.   

BY WOMEN/FOR WOMEN -  The women of the parish are 

invited to a morning of prayer, reflection, and sharing on 

Wednesday, January 17 at 9:45 am in the Parish Center 

Conference Room.  We will be guided through an experience of 

Lectio Divina, a method of praying with Scripture.  This method 

involves reading a passage four times with pauses for personal 

reflection and prayer after each reading.   Please join us and bring 

along a friend.  If you have any questions, please contact Sr. 

Elizabeth Anne, dipippoe@newpaltz.edu. 

MARCH FOR LIFE - The 45th annual March for 

Life will be held in Washington, D.C. on Friday, 

January 19.  There will be a bus to the March 

leaving from St. Mary's in Kingston that morning 

at 12:05 A.M., with a possible pick-up at New 

Paltz Thruway Park and Ride at 12:30 A.M. The bus will arrive 

back in Kingston at 11:00 P.M. For more information and to 

make reservations, please call Al Kafel at 845-338-1734 or St. 

Maryôs at 845-331-0301.  Reservations are on a first-come first-

served basis.  Suggested donation for the trip is $25 per individual 

($20 each for students; $45 for two in a family; $60 for three or 

more in a family). If you are unable to attend, please pray for the 

success of the March and for the participants.  And of course 

please continue to pray for the unborn and for respect for life 

from conception to natural death.   

CAMPUS MINISTRY - Are you a SUNY New Paltz student 

who would like to be a part of a vibrant 

Catholic community on campus? If so, 

Catholic Campus Ministry (CCM) may 

be what you are looking for. CCM 

meets every Wednesday night at 7:30 

PM in the Student Union Building for fellowship, faith sharing, 

and pizza. CCM sponsored events include: community and parish 

service, retreats, weekly student masses, fun events, and an 

annual mission trip to the Dominican Republic. For more 

information contact Hank Grimsland, Catholic Campus Minister 

at: hgrimsland@hvc.rr.com or by phone at: 845-255-8536. 

 

ST. JOSEPH CHURCH  NEW PALTZ , NY 

ITôS PENNY SOCIAL TIME!- January 20  to the 

12th. Annual Penny Social in St. Joseph's Church 

Hall.   The Columbiettes have been busy creating 

many beautiful baskets and soliciting gifts from com-

munity businesses.  All this activity is to raise funds 

for our donations to local charities.  Doors open at 11:00 A.M. 

and calling begins at 12:30 P.M.  Admission is free and refresh-

ments are available.   Join us for an afternoon of fun.  Additional 

information about gifts and weather date can be found on the 

church web site.  www.stjosephnewpaltz.org                 

mailto:dipippoe@newpaltz.edu
http://www.stjosephnewpaltz.org


SOLANUS CASEY FUND- Several years ago, Fr. Barnabas 

started the ñSolanus Casey Fundò to help take 

care of the people who came to us looking for 

assistance with paying their rent, utilities, 

insurance, etc.  This fund is still active and thanks 

to the great generosity of the people who have 

contributed to it over the years, we can make a 

real difference in the lives of people who just 

need some temporary assistance to get back on 

track.  And this of course ties in with our ongoing celebration of 

our Capuchin brother, Blessed Solanus Casey, who gave his life 

to helping his brothers and sisters in Christ in so many ways.  If 

you would like to make a contribution to this fund, please send it 

in to the parish office, and just please specify that it is for this 

fund.  You can also donate something in memory of a loved one.  

Thank you!  

 
2 0 1 7  S T .  J O S E P H  C H U R C H 

CONTRIBUTION TAX  STATEMENTS - If 

you would like a tax statement for your 2017 

church envelope contributions, please call the 

parish office and  leave your name and either a 

mailing address or and e-mail address.  

Statements will be sent out during the  month of January.  255-

5635  x101 

 

LOW GLUTEN ALTAR BREADS: are available at our church. 

Parishioners who are gluten intolerant should see the priest before 

Mass so that a low-gluten host can be placed on the altar for 

consecration. At Communion time, please come forward with the 

Eucharistic Ministers and receive the Body and Blood of Christ 

with them. Totally gluten-free hosts are not available, so for those 

gluten-intolerant persons who cannot receive even the low-

gluten host, they can of course still receive the Precious Blood 

from the chalice.  Catholics believe that whether Holy 

Communion is received under the form of bread or under the 

form of wine, the whole Christ is being received.  Please see one 

of the friars if you have any questions concerning this. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FLU SEASON- As we begin to get into the flu 

season, we try to remember ways to avoid 

spreading any infection with our brothers and 

sisters.  For example, at the Sign of Peace it 

would be totally appropriate to bow or to nod 

your head to your neighbors in the pew instead of shaking their 

hands.  Also, you may choose to not receive the Precious Blood 

from the chalice but instead to only receive the Host (the Body of 

Christ).  Catholics believe that whether Holy Communion is 

received under the form of bread or under the form of wine, the 

whole Christ is being received.  Whatever you decide to do, take 

care of yourselves and keep healthy! 
 

TRANSPORTATION FOR SENIORS- The Ulster County 

Office for the Aging offers a program called 

ñneighbor to Neighborò in which volunteer drivers 

pick up eligible seniors at their home and drive them 

to doctorôs appointments or for shopping.  Rides must 

be arranged in advance and please call 845-443-8837 

for more information.  If youôd like to be one of the volunteer 

drivers, please call that same number. 
 

WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY - Beginning 

on January 18 and ending on January 25, Christians of all 

denominations will be praying in a special way for the unity that 

Christ wants for His Church.  There will be a special interfaith 

service for Christian unity on Sunday, January 21 at the New 

Paltz Methodist Church (1 Grove St.) The time of the service will 

be announced shortly.  The service will be sponsored by the New 

Paltz Area Church Council.  It will be a joyful time of musical 

presentations, scripture readings, congregational singing and 

prayers, followed by fellowship and refreshments. All are 

welcome.   

There will be booklets on the tables in our church with daily 

prayers and Scripture readings to prepare for the week.  ñI pray 

not only for them, but also for those who will believe in me 

through their word, so that they may all be one, as you, Father, 

are in me and I in you, that they also may be in us, that the world 

may believe that you sent me.ò ï John 17:20-21   

                                  Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

SAINT JOSEPHôS RELIGIOUS  EDUCATION PROGRAM 

 

              January  14ðEASTER Candy Sale Has Begun! 

 

Feb 2- ñSouper Bowlò Saturdayð Pot Luck dinner  

 after  5pm mass in Church Hall 

Feb 11ï Confirmation make up session for Sept 15 & Dec 10 

 

 

NEW FACEBOOK PAGE - We just started a new 

Facebook page for our wonderful Religious Educa-

tion program here at St. Joseph's.  

www.facebook.com/St-Joseph-New-Paltz-Religious-

Education  We hope you will "Like" it!   

 

 

ONLINE GIVING UPDATE - As you know, our online 

giving provider, ParishPay, had been acquired by Liturgical Pub-

lications Inc. The transition is now complete and all existing 

ParishPay accounts were transferred over to WeShare, LPIôs 

online giving platform.  Whether you are already registered for 

online giving, or you are interested in doing so, or simply want to 

give a one-time online donation, you can get more information by 

going to our parish website (www.stjosephnewpaltz.org) and then 

going to the ñOnline Givingò page under the ñAboutò section.  

There you will find a link to our parishôs WeShare account.  If 

you are a Parish Pay member please go to the weshare site to 

VALIDATE YOUR ACCOUNT.  YOU MUST VALIDATE 

YOUR ACCOUNT IN ORDER FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTION 

TO BE ACCEPTED.   If you are having trouble with 

your WeShare account please call 800-950-9952  

x2544. As always, many thanks for your generosity toward this 

parish family, no matter how you donate!  

http://www.facebook.com/St-Joseph-New-Paltz-Religious-Education
http://www.facebook.com/St-Joseph-New-Paltz-Religious-Education
http://www.stjosephnewpaltz.org


PARISHIONERS IN THE MILITARY:  Please pray for  the 

safety of our parishioners in the military. E-mail  

stjoenp@stjosephnewpaltz.org with the parishioner name, rank, 

and branch of service if you would like them added to the list. 

Chief Petty Officer Matthew Rzepnicki  US Navy 

Major General Paul Benenati, US Army 

1st LT Matthew William Ibsen, US Army  

Master Sergeant Nunzio Dominic Malara US Air Force 

Capt. David James  US Navy  

 Capt. Joseph A Hollway, US Air Force  

LT Jack Georges, US Navy 

 A1C Ryan Drosdowich, US Air Force 

Capt. Robert Bozydaj, US Army 

Pvt. Gretchen Wagner Bradley  US Army-National Guard 

2nd LT. Nicholas Zapotoski   US Army Reserve 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
āTbėe^sbėclrkaėqebėJbppf^e)ėGbprpė@eofpq)ėtelė_ofkdpė

rpėqorqeė^kaėdo^`bĂ 
                                     John 1:41 

JANUARY  14-21, 2018 

 

CAPUCHIN MISSION ASSOCIATION ENROLLMENTS - 

The Capuchin Mission Association is a way 

through which members can become partners with 

Capuchin missionaries who show the love of God 

to people in need throughout the world.  By en-

rolling someone in the Association, that person 

will share in the spiritual benefits of the good 

works and the Masses that are celebrated by Capuchin friars 

throughout the developing world.   

This can be a wonderful gesture of kindness and faith and can be 

used as a remembrance of a deceased loved one; an expression of 

sympathy for someone who has recently died; a request for heal-

ing; or for a celebration of a special occasion like an anniversary, 

birthday, etc.  These enrollments come with a special card and are 

available at the parish office. 

 

SMART SHOPPER CARDS- Did you know that you can con-

tribute to your parish community just by buying your 

groceries?  Through St. Josephôs parish, you can pur-

chase cards from ShopRite, Topôs and Hannafordôs 

that can be used towards purchases at those stores.  

The best part is that for every $100 you spend using 

these cards, St. Josephôs Parish receives $5.00 which goes toward 

maintaining the parish and the many activities we sponsor. The 

cards are available in $20, $50, and $100 amounts and can be 

purchased using cash, check, or credit card.  Please stop by the 

parish center during business hours (Monday-Friday, 9:00-4:00) 

to purchase these cards.  And donôt forget they make great gifts as 

well. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Readings for the Week of January 14, 2018 
Sunday: 1 Sm 3:3b-10, 19/Ps 40:2, 4, 7-8, 8-9, 10 [8a, 9a]/1 Cor 

6:13c-15a, 17-20/Jn 1:35-42 

Monday: 1 Sm 15:16-23/Ps 50:8-9, 16bc-17, 21 and 23 [23b]/Mk 

2:18-22 

Tuesday: 1 Sm 16:1-13/Ps 89:20, 21-22, 27-28 [21a]/Mk 2:23-28 

Wednesday: 1 Sm 17:32-33, 37, 40-51/Ps 144:1b, 2, 9-10 [1]/Mk 

3:1-6 

Thursday: 1 Sm 18:6-9; 19:1-7/Ps 56:2-3, 9-10a, 10b-11, 12-13 

[5b]/Mk 3:7-12 

Friday: 1 Sm 24:3-21/Ps 57:2, 3-4, 6 and 11 [2a]/Mk 3:13-19 

Saturday: 2 Sm 1:1-4, 11-12, 19, 23-27/Ps 80:2-3, 5-7/Mk 3:20-

21 

Next Sunday: Jon 3:1-5, 10/Ps 25:4-5, 6-7, 8-9 [4a]/1 Cor 7:29-

31/Mk 1:14-20 

OUR BULLETIN ONLINE - When youôre away, you can 

always find out whatôs going on at St. Josephôs by checking 

out our bulletin on the parish website.  Please go to 

www.stjosephnewpaltz.org/bulletins  

 

ALTAR BREAD AND WINE  

JANUARY 

In Loving Memory 

Frank Horodyski  

 

SANCTUARY LAMP  

JANUARY 

1st & 2ndWeeks 

In Loving Memory 

Petrucelli Family 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday      January 13, 2017 

            5:00      +Thomas & +Florence Brown 

 

Sunday       January 14, 2017 

            8:00   St. Joseph Parish Family 

            9:30 +Sally Storch 

          11:30 +Philip Harnan 

 

Monday            9:00 +Carol Archer     

Tuesday 9:00       

Wednesday       9:00   +Peg Roach OôReilly  

Thursday          9:00   + 

Friday 9:00   +Joan Kelly 

    

Saturday            9:00 +Craig Mesches  

                         5:00      +Theresa, +Robert,+Joan Weth 

       

Sunday       January 21, 2017 

            8:00    St. Joseph Parish Family 

            9:30    Living & Deceased Members of the  

                Petruzelli Family 

          11:30  +Laurene Counter     



 

 

 

         
  

  ñLOSTò    VEGAS    

   NIGHT   Feb 24 

EASTER VIGIL  

SR. PHILOMENAôS  

50TH  JUBILEE  

March 4 

FIRST COMMUNION  

May 6/7 

          ST. JOSEPH CHURCH  

        2017 IN REVIEW - PART 1 


